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Drafting Group members gave an update of their activities and work. The sub-group on 
controllers and processors have met and continue to work on their text. The sub-group on 
anonymization/pseudonymization are finetuning the style of drafting. A first draft of the 
glossary has been completed, with next steps comprising of refining the document.  
 
It was agreed that the next face to face Drafting Group meeting will take place on Monday 
30th – Tuesday 31st July in Brussels.  
 
The topics of derogations and Article 11 for pseudonymized data were discussed. It was 
agreed that more in-depth discussion regarding Article 11 is needed given that the spirit of 
Art. 11 relates to instances where reidentification cannot occur, which is not the case in the 
context of health research.  
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